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16 July 2007


MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: Dead sockeye at Bonneville’s AWSs.

The following sockeye mortalities have been noted by Project Fisheries from 12 July – 16 July.  All mortalities occurred in the Washington Shore Auxiliary Water Supply.
· 12 July – One sockeye mortality, adipose fin present

· 13 July – Two sockeye mortalities, both with adipose fins

· 14 July – One sockeye mortality, adipose fin present

· 15 July – Three sockeye mortalities, all had adipose fins

· 20 July – Four sockeye mortalities, all had adipose fins

· 21 July – Two sockeye mortalities, all had adipose fins

All fish were severely battered with descaling and scrape marks on the lateral sides, and many were missing at least one eye.  Mortalities were returned to the river, with the exception of one that was unintentionally dropped back into the AWS.  It was observed by Project Fisheries that some of the sockeye swimming in the AWS were missing one or both eyes.  There has not been an increase in the presence of birds in the area.

On 13 July, 2007, it was reported by Gary Fredericks that there were dead fish on the walkway by the AFF picketleads.  They were highly decomposed, and appeared to have been eaten.  Two were positively identified as sockeye, and both had adipose fins.  All were returned to the river.

(Gary said he saw 4 sockeye there)
